
 
 

 
 

 

 

CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY COMBINED BOAT CLUBS 

 

 

Captains’ Meeting, Robinson College 
Sunday 24

th
 February 2013 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

Present: Holly Hedgeland (HH, Chair), Tom Grimble (TG), Dan Wilkins (DW), Mat Bryan (MB). 
 

Apologies: Churchill Men & Women, Downing Men & Women, Corpus Women, Fitz Women, First 

& Third Men, Girton Men, Hughes-Lucy Women, Hughes Men, Jesus Men, King’s Women, Murray-
Edwards, Pembroke Men. 

 

1. Minutes of the Last Meeting 

The minutes of the January Captains’ Meeting are on the website and were approved. No matters 

arising. 

2. Lent Bumps 

DW outlined the procedures and arrangements for the forthcoming Lent Bumps, including 

marshalling, marshals, bank passes, litter and toilet arrangements. 

HH re-emphasised the latter and confirmed the details of this year’s emergency stop 

arrangements. 

3. British Rowing Matters 

HH informed the Captains that the Eastern Region Rowing Council is beginning a new subsidy 

for those taking BR coaching courses. Details have been circulated to the Captains by email. 

4. Henley Boat Races 

HH reminded the Captains that this year’s HBR will take place on Sunday 24
th

 March. For the 

college race, in the event that one of the headship crews is unavailable, FaT has kindly offered to 

add a timed race to the STCS to allow selection of the representative crew. The Captains agreed to 

give HH the discretion to arrange the details of such a race between relevant crews if the need 

arises. 

5. Date of Next Meeting 

The next Captains Meeting will be on Sunday 21
st
 April. 

 


